
September 30, 2016 
      ​We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. We talked about the 
sacrament of Baptism and how we are welcomed into the family of God in Religion. We completed Superkids Unit 1 Week 2 in 
Reading. We learned what a citizen is in Social Studies. In science we learned about the tools scientists use for all parts of the 
scientific process. In math we explored strategies for subtraction. 
       As the month of October begins, students received information on the Book It Program we will be starting. This runs through 
March. Students are asked to read 15 minutes every night as their goal for  the month. Please check off and sign the homework 
calendar to show they have completed this reading. At the end of the month, students who turn in a completed and SIGNED 
calendar and have shown they reached their goal of reading 15 minutes every day, will receive a certificate for Pizza Hut! This is 
a special treat for the students! Look for more information in the STAR binder folder regarding this program. Students also 
received information for the AR program. Please read over this letter and let us know if you have any questions. Finally, students 
received packets for the Pumpkin Book Project. This is a month long project that allows your child to read a book at their level 
and complete a fun project. Again, please read through the packet and let us know if you have any questions.  
      Please make sure you’re checking Progressbook weekly, as homework is posted for a reminder. Thank you for your support 
and help at home! 
     Mark your calendar for the Rite of Enrollment for First Reconciliation on Sunday October 16. Join us for the 9:00, 10:30 or 
noon mass that day. Refreshments will follow in the Mother Teresa Room. This is a great time to come together as a family of 
God and lift our 2nd graders up in prayer! 
     It was great to see so many of you and other special people today! We hope you enjoyed time with us!​ ​We hope you have a 
great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade 

Language Arts Superkids Hit 2nd Grade! Week 3(Spelling Test Friday) 

Math  Subtraction Strategies (Test Friday) 

Social Studies Citizenship 

Health Nutrition 

Religion Baptism 

 
Reminders and Class Information 

● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle 
● All School Prayer Service October 4 1:15. Please join us! 
● Picture Day October 5 
● Donuts for Dad October 7 
● Fall Pep Rally October 7 
● Rite of Enrollment October 16 9:00, 10:30 or 12:00 masses 
● 2nd Grade Peace and Forgiveness Retreat October 28(more information to come soon) 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


